
 
May 2, 2011 

 
Mayor Mitch Landrieu 
City of New Orleans 
(phone) 504-658-4992  
By e-mail to Ryan Berni: rfberni@cityofno.com 
And Dawn Segura: desegura@nola.gov 
 

 
City Attorney,  
 
Pursuant to the Louisiana Public Records Act, La.R.S. 44:1, we are requesting access to, and 
reserve the right to make copies or scan, the following records: 
 
•The photographs referred to in paragraph two of the attached disciplinary letter, depicting a 
police officer asleep in his patrol car.  

 
Please don’t hesitate to call if we can clarify this request.  

 
  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Matt Davis, Reporter 
The Lens  
Cell: 504 452 5596 
 


